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As a citizen of the environment, and a retired EPA staff, I want to share my desire for 

you to pass this bill, HB 2977, to protect wildlife in Oregon. 

 

The transient lodging tax is less than the cost of a cup of coffee and will do so much 

more to support our great state.   

 

Do consider this proposal and vote Yes! 

Thank you. 

Bonnie Crystall  


